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COUNCIL MEETING – 24 JULY 2019 
ITEM 9 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Steve Walmsley for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Housing:- 
 
“Has approval for a 150 bed and leisure complex at Wynyard been factored into 
future viability estimate of the Hilton Hotel?” 
 

 


